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Neubauer Reappoints Mark Thomsen to Elections Commission

MADISON, Wis - Today, Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) announced
her reappointment of Commissioner Mark Thomsen to the Wisconsin Elections Commission.
Thomsen, a lawyer and partner at Gingras, Thomsen & Wachs, LLP, was first appointed by
former Assembly Democratic Leader Peter Barca in 2016 and reappointed by Assembly
Democratic Leader Gordon Hintz in 2019.

Representative Neubauer released the following statement regarding the appointment:

“I am thrilled to reappoint Commissioner Mark Thomsen to the Wisconsin Elections
Commission. Now more than ever, we must ensure that our elections remain free, fair, and
secure. Mark has done an exceptional job on the commission and remains steadfast in his
commitment to protecting and strengthening our democracy. We are grateful for Mark’s
outstanding work on the commission and look forward to his continued service to our state.”

Mark Thomsen released the following statement:

“I am honored and privileged to continue serving on the Wisconsin Elections Commission.
Thank you, Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer, for trusting me to do everything
possible to make sure Wisconsin’s elections remain honest, free, fair and secure for ALL eligible
Wisconsin voters, regardless of their age, disability, race, gender, sexual orientation or class.”
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